
 

 

          

          

 

 

 

Teacher Welfare Update / BUGM Update 

➢ Our Bargaining Unit General Meeting (BUGM) was held on May 

18th.  

➢ The Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) obtained through 

bargaining, was presented, voted on and ratified by members in 

attendance.  

➢ If Pembina Hills Board of Trustees ratify the MOA it will be added to 

our collective agreement. If you have any questions, please 

contact twc@pembinahills.ca 

 

Local Positions Available 

➢ Local Council Positions Available: 

o TWC (Teacher Welfare Committee) 

• 2 positions are available  

• Please contact Michelle Savoie or Dale Erickson if you 

are interested in volunteering for one of these positions 

o Convention Rep 

• 1 position was filled at the AGM and 1 position remains 

open 

• Pease notify Michelle Savoie or Shelli Stocki if you are 

interested in volunteering for this position 

 

 

 

Pembina Hills Local 22  

Highlight Reel 

May 2023 
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For more details, contact your               

School Representative. 

National Indigenous Peoples Day 

Wednesday, June 21, 2023 
 


